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June 7,1999

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-29 and DPR-30
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Subject: Withdrawal of Request for License Change Regarding a Proposed Revision
to the Security Plan for the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station

Reference: Letter from R. M. Krich (Comed) to USNRC, * Request for License Change;
Proposed Revision to the Security Plan for the Quad Cities Nuclear Power
Station," dated January 8,1999.

This letter withdraws the Commonwealth Edison (Comed) Company request for license
change transmitted by the referenced letter. The license change request was for a Quad
Cities Nuclear Power Station Security Plan revision (i.e., Revision 44).

We have reevaluated our submittal of the Security Plan revision based on discussions
between Mr. R. M. Krich of Comed and Mssrs. R. M. Pulsifer and R. F. Skelton of the / g i

NRC, and determined that it was appropriate to withdrawal the referenced license change
request at this time. We will re-evaluate our situation and may request approval of a
change in the future. i

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. S. R. Dort at
(630) 663-3741. hD/
Respectfully,
,

i

R.M. Krich
Vice President - Regulatory Services

cc: Regional Administrator- NRC Region 111
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